
 

 
April 28, 2021 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  
 
I am requesting funding for the Greater New Bedford Community Health Center Capital 
Expense Project in fiscal year 2022.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is Greater New Bedford Community Health Center, 
located at 874 Purchase Street, New Bedford, Massachusetts, 02740 

The funding would be used for Capital Expense Projects including HVAC, Elevators, Roofing, 
Brick Repair Condo, Dental, Leased Space with Walgreens, Lower Level "Main Entrance" Addition, 
and Technology installments. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in these  
projects. 
 

Sincerely, 
 

 
 

William R. Keating 
Member of Congress 

  


